
Please join us for the opening of 

The Mark Bixby Memorial  
Bicycle-Pedestrian Path and 
Ocean Boulevard Connector
You are invited to the official opening and ribbon cutting for 
the Mark Bixby Memorial Path on the Long Beach International 
Gateway Bridge and the Ocean Boulevard Connector, two brand 
new recreational paths for bicyclists and walkers that offer 
impressive views of the Harbor and Downtown Long Beach.

When	 Saturday, May 20  |  10 a.m. 
	 Activities begin at 9 a.m.; program starts at 10 a.m.

Where	 Long Beach Civic Center Plaza 
	 411 W. Ocean Blvd, Long Beach 90802

– Refreshments, info tables, fun family  
activities beginning at 9 a.m.

– Bring your bikes and join our  
procession of cyclists on a ride to the  
Ocean Boulevard Connector

– Head to Long Beach Beach Streets after  
the event

RSVP to polb.com/bikersvp
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Park here
Park at the Civic Parking Garage, 332 W. 
Broadway, then walk south on Chestnut 
Avenue to get to the Civic Center Plaza. 
Bikes will gather on Chestnut.

Ride here
Bikes will ride south on Chestnut to  
Seaside Way, turn right and then turn right 
on Golden Shore. Turn left before Ocean 
Boulevard to head to the Ocean Boulevard 
Connector and Bixby Bike Path.

Head to Beach Streets
After the opening, head to Beach Streets, 
a bike and pedestrian-friendly event 
happening throughout downtown 
Long Beach. More info at longbeach.gov/
beachstreets.


